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20 MAY 1988

Docket No,' 030-04638 License No. 20-04007-02

Factory Mutual Research Corporation-

ATTN: Paul J. McCarty, Manager
Boiler and Machinery Standards Department

1151 Boston - P;ovidence Turnpike
Norwood, Massachusetts 02062

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 87-001

This refers to your letter dated April 19, 1988, in response to our letter
dated March 29, 1988.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Oristnal Signed Dy
John D. Kinneman

John R. White, Chief
.

Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (POR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
J. F. Manning, RSO
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bcc:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
C. T. Oberg, RI
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